
Church Financial Report 
 Planned giving through July 2: $2,019,123     Actual giving through July 2: $1,812,107  (10%) 
Planned giving through July 9: $2,061,206     Actual giving through July 9: $1,893,000  (8%) 

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

     Give Via Text Message:  Text FBCPLANO and the $ amount  to 73256  
                                                 WIFI Password:  romans121                                          

July 16, 2017 
 

Sunday, July 16  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:00 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry        
 
Monday, July 17  
  
Tuesday, July 18 
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Poor Richard’s Café 
 
Wednesday, July 19 
       7:00 p.m. Plano PM (Students), offsite 
  
Thursday, July 20  
  
Friday, July 21 
       6:30 p.m. Parent’s Night Out 
  
Saturday, July 22 
 
Sunday, July 23  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:00 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry        



Guest Speaker This Morning: Dr. Dan Curry 
Dr. Dan Curry currently serves on staff at Texas Baptists as the Area 
Representative for Area 9 (from Fort Worth to Wichita Falls), serving as a 
connection to local churches and ministers in the area, providing ongoing 
training, and assistance during a pastorless period or with declining or 
plateaued churches. Dr. Curry has served in ministry across Texas for more than 
four decades, with pastorates in Coahoma, Tahoka and a 24 year tenure at 
South Oaks Baptist Church in Arlington. He has faithfully served on various 
Texas Baptists councils and committees including as an Executive Board 
member, trustee for Wayland Baptist University and various positions of 
associational leadership. He holds a bachelor’s degree from Wayland Baptist 
University and a Master of Divinity and Doctor of Ministry degree from 
Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary.   
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
Summer Plano PM meets this week at the home of Cody and Valisha Manning. 
 
Senior Escape is coming July 28-30 for outgoing and upcoming high school 
seniors at Lake Texoma.  Cost is $99.  We will leave the church at 2:00 p.m.   
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Parent’s Night Out - Children (babies - 5th grade) enjoy a fun evening at First 
Baptist Plano (6:30-9:30 p.m.) on Friday, July 21.  

 Deadline is TODAY for the cost of $10/child (max $25/household) 
 Return form and fee in blue envelope to the Children’s Ministry Office 
 Late registration available through July 19 at the cost of $15/child  
 Pizza available for additional $2 per child (must be paid with registration) 

 
AWANA  -  Register NOW at fbcplano.org 
Why be part of AWANA? Your family will be challenged to learn verses, discuss 
the Bible and serve Christ. Your children or grandchildren will want to come 
each Sunday for Bible study, games, awards and more.  
***Paid registrations received by noon on July 31 will receive Badge Magic to 
help you easily attach awards to uniforms! 
 
 

Welcome New Member  -  Gabe Bernal, Transfer of Letter 
 
Wednesday Night Family Meal Fall Kick-Off 
Sign up in the church office to  bring your family August 2 for prime rib, rustic 
mashed potatoes, green beans with almonds and cranberries, tossed salad, 
rolls, apple crisp, tea and water.   
 Cost is $5 per person 
 Served from 4:45 - 6:00 p.m. 
 Catered by Royal Catering 
 Deadline to sign up for August 2 kick-off meal is TODAY 
 
Short-Term Mission Trip to Camaguey, Cuba - Join East-West Ministries and 
FBC Carrollton October 21-28. Approximate cost is $3,200 - $3,500;  Missions 
Committee will provide some support.  

Sign up deadline is Tuesday, August 1.  
Contact Lynn Skuza at lskuza1_elma@hotmail.com or Kathy Stripling at 
kstripling@eastwest.org for more information. 
 
TRIPS & OUTINGS  The Land of Enchantment Trip 
We will travel on a deluxe motor coach to New Mexico September 18-23. Cost 
is $795 (dbl) or $995 (single). Cost includes hotel (5 nights), most meals, 
admission fees and special guest speakers.  Enjoy the White Sands, the 
mountains, and Indian Reservation and life in the Old West!  Paid reservations 
must be made in the Church Office by Sunday, August 6.  
 
Elementary School Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
Our Hospitality Team, in conjunction with our church staff and kitchen 
personnel, will be taking the lead to express our appreciation and support to 
the principals and teachers from 3 of the elementary schools in our area with a 
luncheon catered by Royal Catering.  We would welcome individuals from the 
church family who want to greet and assist at the luncheons.   

 Thursday, August 10  -  80 people from Mendenhall (12:30pm-1:30pm) 
 Friday, August 11  -  70 people from Memorial (11:30am-12:30pm) 
 Friday, August 11  -  90 people from Meadows (12:30pm-1:30pm) 

Please contact Tommy Shumate at 972-424-8551 or tommys@fbcplano.org to 
volunteer. 
 
Back to School Backpack Supplies 
We have purchased 200 backpacks, and now need the school supplies to go 
with them. Individuals or classes may purchase the supplies or make a 
monetary donation ($25=supplies for one backpack).  Sign up in your Sunday 
School class or the Church Office to help us know what to expect. Specific 
school supply lists are available in your Sunday School class, at the kiosks in 
both lobbies outside the Sanctuary, and the Welcome Area outside the Great 
Hall.  Deadline to turn in supplies/donations to the Church Office is Sunday, 
August 13. 
 

First Baptist Plano will again host a back-to-

school backpack and supply distribution to 

the students at Memorial Elementary (2200 

Laurel Lane) on Thursday, August 17, from 

5:30-6:30pm.  Volunteers are needed.   

Sign up by calling the Church Office at 972-

424-8551 or email tommys@fbcplano.org. 


